March 15, 1991

1990-268

OREGONIA BOARD OF CHIROPRAC EXAMINER

Steven DeShaw, DC 559 Glatt Circle #1 Woodburn, OR 97071

Dear Dr. DeShaw:

The Board of Chiropractic Examiners determined that you practiced without a license from September 1, 1990 to September 13, 1990.

The Board finds that you be sanctioned with a letter of reprimand in your permanent file and pay a penalty.

The Board assesses you a penalty of \$100. Make this check payable to the OBCE.

You have twenty-one days to request a hearing to contest the Board's findings. If you decide to contest the finding, you must notify the Board in writing. State whether you wish to contest the penalty or the letter of reprimand.

Please do not call the Board office to discuss your case. All statements you make may be written to the Board.

Sincerely,

Original signature on file at the OBCE office.

Christie Joachim Executive Director





TO:

Steven DeShaw, DC

FROM:

Oregon Board of Chiropractic Examiners

DATE:

March 15, 1991

SUBJECT:

Letter of Reprimand

The Board's records show that you failed to renew your active chiropractic license during the 1990 license renewal period, thereby allowing the license to expire. See ORS 684.090(1)(2)(3).

The Board expects that all licensed professionals will maintain their license and obey the statutes and administrative rules governing chiropractic at all times.

You have shown poor professional judgement in allowing your license to expire. The Board does not condone this behavior and will insert this letter of reprimand into your permanent record.

Your record will now show that you have been sanctioned for failure to renew your license in a timely manner. The Board sincerely hoped that you will not allow this to happen in the future.

